
Notice of Consultation 
Waste Management and Minimisation Plan 

 
A joint draft Waste Management and Minimisation Plan (WMMP) has been developed by the 
Thames-Coromandel District Council, Hauraki District Council and Matamata-Piako District 
Councils. All Councils are required to develop and adopt a Waste Management and 
Minimisation Plan under the Waste Minimisation Act 2008. 
 
The three Councils have approved the draft plan and now invite you to make a submission 
and have your say on the WMMP. 
 
Copies of the WMMP and Waste Assessment document can be viewed at our Council 
Service Centres, libraries or by contacting Customer Services.  
 
The draft documents are also available online at:  
 www.tcdc.govt.nz/wmmp 

 
Each Council will receive submissions from their own district. Any person or organisation can 
make a submission. All submissions must be in writing and received no later than 5.00 pm 
Monday 21 November 2011 
 
Submissions must be addressed to: 
The Chief Executive 
Thames-Coromandel District Council 
Private Bag 
Thames 3540 
 
Submissions can also be e-mailed or faxed to: 
E-mail: wmmp@tcdc.govt.nz 
Fax:  (07) 868 0234 
 
The Eastern Waikato Regional Solid Waste Joint Committee (a Joint Committee of the three 
Councils), will be hearing and deliberating on the submissions received. 
 
Any person who makes a submission will also be given the opportunity to speak to their 
submission at a hearing, which will be held on Monday, 12 December 2011 at 9.30am in the 
Council Chamber at Hauraki District Council, Corner William and Belmont Road, Paeroa. 
 
Any queries regarding the draft WMMP should be directed to: 
 
The Operations Manager 
Thames-Coromandel District Council 
Private Bag  
Thames 3540 
 
 
Steve Ruru  Langley Cavers  Don McLeod 
Chief Executive  Chief Executive  Chief Executive  
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